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THOMAS M. MARKUS 
CITY MANAGER 

August 2, 2017 

St. Luke Chapel AME 
900 New York St. 
Lawrence, KS 66044 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

City Offices · 
PO Box 708 66044-0708 
www.lawrenceks.org 

6 East 61
'

51 

785-832-3000 
FAX 785-832-3405 

CITY COMMISSION 

MAYOR 
LESLIE SODEN 

COMMISSIONERS 
STUART BOLEY 

MATTHEVVJ.HERBERT 
LISA LARSEN 
MIKEAMYX 

The City of Lawrence prohibits the sale of alcohol within 400 feet of a church or school unless a 
waiver is approved by the City Commission. Ms. Regan Lehman Pillar of Culinaria Food and 
Wine Inc., 512 E. gth St, has petitioned the City Commission to waive the 400' requirement. 

A public hearing will be set for Tuesday, September 5, 2017 at 5:45 p.m., or thereafter, to 
review this request. 

If you have any comments, please present them in person or in writing at the public hearing. If 
there are any questions, please feel free to contact the City Clerk's office at (785) 832-3200 or 
(785) 832-3201. ' 

Sincere~~ 

S~demann, City Clerk 

cc: City Commission 
City Manager's Office 

() We are committed to providing excellent city services that enhance the quality of life for the Lawrence Community 
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THOMAS M. MARKUS 
CITY MANAGER 

August 2, 2017 

Unified School District #497 
11 0 McDonald Dr. 
Lawrence, KS 66044 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

City Offices 
PO Box 708 66044-0708 
www.lawrenceks.org 

6 East 61hst 
785-832-3000 

FAX 785-832-3405 

CITY COMMISSION 

MAYOR 
LESLIE SODEN 

COMMISSIONERS 
STUART BOLEY 

MATTHEVVJ.HERBERT 
LISA LARSEN 
MIKEAMYX 

The City of Lawrence prohibits the sale of alcohol within 400 feet of a church or school unless a 
waiver is approved by the City Commission. Ms. Regan Lehman Pillar of Culinaria Food and 
Wine Inc., 512 E. gth St, has petitioned the City Commission to waive the 400' requirement. 

A public hearing will be set for Tuesday, September 5, 2017 at 5:45 p.m., or thereafter, to 
review this request. 

If you have any comments, please present them in person or in writing at the public hearing. If 
there are any questions, please feel free to contact the City Clerk's office at (785) 832-3200 or 
(785) 832-3201. 

?It~ 
Sherri Riedemann, City Clerk 

cc: City Commission 
City Manager's Office 

(} We are committed tQ providing excellent city services that enhance the quality of life for the Lawrence Community 


